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LAW ENFORCEMENT WOMEN’S FLAG FOOTBALL GAME 
 

RIVERSIDE, CA – On Saturday, January 28, 2017, local law enforcement agencies will 

exchange their police uniforms for football jerseys to meet each other on the field for 

flag football.  The games will be held at Riverside Community College’s Wheelock Field 

at 4800 Magnolia Avenue in Riverside. 

 

Female officers and deputies from the California Department of Corrections & 

Rehabilitation (CDCR), Riverside County Sheriff’s Department (RSO), San Bernardino 

County Sheriff’s Department (SBSO), San Bernardino Police Department (SBPD) and the 

Riverside Police Department (RPD) will play each other to help raise money for the 

families of Fallen Officers, including those of Fallen Palm Springs Police Officers Gil Vega 

and Lesley Zerebny.  A special recognition will be given to the Vega and Zerebny 

families in attendance by Palm Springs Police Chief Brian Reyes at the beginning of the 

first game.  The Riverside Police Department’s K-9 Team will give a demonstration at 

halftime for both games. 

 

2:00 P.M. GAME TIME:  CDCR vs.  RSO 

4:00 P.M. GAME TIME:  RPD vs. SBSO/SBPD 
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Tickets are $12 at the gate or $10 for pre-sale.  All tickets include entry to both games, 

hot dog and soda.  Pre-sale tickets can be purchased at the Riverside Police Officers’ 

Association office located at 1965 Chicago Avenue, Suite B in Riverside.  Their phone 

number is (951) 784-1034 and are open Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

 


